
From: Sean Randall
To: Exhibits HNR
Subject: opposition to HB 2351
Date: Tuesday, February 12, 2019 4:32:25 PM

This is a blatant misuse of government time or funding. Homeowners along the river should
not get to decide what the river is used for. Boating sports have long been a Portland pastime.
Our rivers have much bigger pollution and erosion problems. Let's stop this before it gets any
more traction.

Thanks

-- 
Sean Randall
CHARGED ELECTRIC, LLC
CCB #191713
503.380.4364
chargedelectric@gmail.com
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